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PRESS RELEASE 

 

January 3, 2022 – 12:40 p.m. 

 

Unattended Death in Hermiston, Oregon 

 
Today at approximately 1000 a.m. Umatilla County Sheriff’s Office responded to an address in the 80000 
block of Alpine Drive in Hermiston for the report of a body discovered outside in a driveway near a vehicle.  
The deceased was identified as 76 year old, Gary H. Russell, from Hermiston.  It was evident that he had 
been outside for an extended period of time. There were no signs of foul play. The family has been notified 
and the body has been released to Burns Mortuary 

 

Contact: Lt. Sterrin Ward,  

Umatilla County Sheriff’s Office (541) 310-0369 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


